
Friday, May 24th is the last day of school AND  

Early Release for McGuffey School.  Students 

will be released two hours early (beginning at 

1:10pm).  There will be no WCS Preschool this 

day.  Report cards will be mailed home on 

May 31st and you should receive them shortly 

after that day.  Please make sure your address is 

correct on Final Forms so you receive your 

child’s report card. 


